
 

 

BC’s KCCD CCA Spring Happy Hour  

• KCCD CCA will be hosting a Spring “Thank You!” for faculty at Temblor 

Brewing from 4:00-6:00 on Thursday, April 18th. See email for more 

details. 

 

2024-2025 Elections 

• Elections will take place Wednesday and Thursday, April 24-25. 

• The ballot will be sent to the email you provided when you became a 

member, so be sure to check personal email. 

• If that email is not valid, it will be sent to your work email. 

• Questions about the election or your email? Send them to Michael 

Bonner, Elections Chair. 

 

Negotiations 

• We have set some dates to resume negotiating some of the left-over 

items from the last contract.  

• Updates will be sent from KCCD CCA President Matt Crow. 

 

Reminders:  

• Next KCCD CCA Meeting is Monday, April 22, 12:45-2:45 via Zoom. 

Link is included in agenda sent out by your KCCD CCA Secretary, Matt 

Jones. 

• See all the union info you can stand on your union website: 

kccdcca.com 

 

Submitted by Ann Tatum (BC Campus Chair and Negotiator) 

April 17, 2024  

 

 

 

 

http://www.kccdcca.com/


 

 


